
Board of Trustees
Agenda Item 

Recommendation
The Superintendent recommends the Board of Trustees approve the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report 
for the year ended June 30, 2024.

Summary
The Annual Comprehensive Financial Report for the year ended June 30, 2024 is presented for your 
consideration.  An audit of the report and internal controls related to the report has been performed by 
Weaver, LLP, who has provided an unmodified opinion.  The details of the audit were discussed in Finance 
Committee on October 16, 2024.

Recommended by:  
Dr. Kristin Craft – Superintendent

Submitted by: 
Wesley Scott – Chief Financial Officer

Suggested Motion: 
I move to the approve the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report for the year ended June 30, 2024 as 
presented by the administration.
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